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DuKE POWER COMPANY 
P.O. BOX 33189 

CHARLOTTE, N.C. 28242 
HAL B. TUCKER TELEPHONE 

VICE PRESIDENT (704) 373-4531 
NUCLER PRODUCTION 

January 14, 1986 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz, Project Director 
PWR Project Directorate No. 6 

Re: Oconee Nuclear Station 
Docket Nos. 50-269, -270, -287 

Dear Sir: 

By letter dated November 19, 1985, Duke Power Company (Duke) 
submitted proposed revisions to the Oconee Nuclear Station (ONS) 
Technical Specifications which were required to support the 
operation of Oconee Unit 1 at full rated power during Cycle 10.  
The proposed Amendments included a revision to specification 3.5.1.b 
(located on page 3.5-6).  

Duke has determined that specification 3.5.2.1.b does not need to 
be revised in order to support the operation of Oconee Unit 1 at 
full rated power during Cycle 10. As such, Duke requests that the 
proposed revision to specification 3.5.2.1.b, as requested in my 
November 19, 1985 letter, be withdrawn from consideration during 
the review of the proposed amendments. Inasmuchas this is the only 
change on page 3.5-6, this page (3.5-6) should be deleted from the 
list of pages to be revised by the proposed amendment request.  

Very truly yours, 

Hal B. Tucker 
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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
o nuary 14, 1986 
Page 2 

cc: Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II 
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900 
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 

Mr. Hewyard Shealy, Chief 
Bureau of Radiological Health 
South Carolina Department of Health & 
Environmental Control 

2600 Bull Street 
Columbia, South Carolina 29201 

Ms. Helen Nicolaras 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Mr. J. C. Bryant 
NRC Resident Inspector 
Oconee Nuclear Station


